RED ANCHOR PROPERTIES

300 RIVERFRONT #19K « DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48226

June 16, 2014

Marine Pollution Control Corporation
8631 W. Jefferson Avenue

Detroit, Michigan 48209

Attention: Walter J. Putman Jr.

Re: Petition for the Permanent Closure of Pulaski Avenue

Dear Mr. Putman:

This letter is written in support of your petition to the City of Detroit for the permanent closure
of Pulaski Avenue. Specifically the part of Pulaski Avenue, 50 feet wide, between the south line
of West Jefferson Avenue and the Rouge River. As an adjoining property owner of Lot 11, of
the Henry W. Skinner Subdivision, also known as 8579 W. Jefferson Avenue, directly to the east
of Pulaski Ave. we have no objection to this permanent closure and are in support of it.

Sincerely,

= ol

David Usher
Manager
Red Anchor Properties, L.L.C.



